
 

 

January 28, 2021 
 
VIA IBFS 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
Re:  Notice of Ex Parte, IBFS File No. SAT-PDR-20200526-00054; Call Sign S3068 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
On January 26, 2021, Mangata Networks LLC (“Mangata”) met with International Bureau 
staff to discuss  Mangata’s application for authorization to construct and launch a non-
geostationary satellite orbit (“NGSO”) system, the Mangata Networks System (the 
“Application”). Mangata was represented by Brian Holz and technical consultant, Whitney 
Lohmeyer of Lohmeyer Consulting LLC. The International Bureau was represented by Karl 
Kensinger, Merissa Velez, Sankar Persaud, and Sean O’More.   
 
During the meeting, Mangata encouraged staff to grant the Application, which will enable 
Mangata to deliver the lowest cost and highest performance capacity to anyone, anywhere 
by skillfully and cost-effectively combining terrestrial and satellite technologies to create a 
socially-responsible global network service provider.  
 
Mangata reiterated that since its inception, the company has specifically focused on 
architecting an NGSO system that will utilize orbital and spectrum resources efficiently, and 
remains committed to coordinating in good faith to ensure harmonious coexistence with 
incumbent and future co-frequency entrants.  
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

/s/ Whitney Q. Lohmeyer 

http://www.mangatanetworks.com/


 

 

 
Whitney Q. Lohmeyer 
Technical and Regulatory Advisor for Mangata 
Networks LLC 

 
 
 
CC: Karl Kensinger  
Merissa Velez 
Sankar Persaud  
Sean O’More 

http://www.mangatanetworks.com/

